
Date:  July 19, 2021 
 
To:  Chairperson and Members 
  Norman Planning Commission 
 
From:  Logan Hubble, Planner I 
 
Subject: Planning Commission, August 12, 2021 

Regarding Agenda Item No. 6, Ordinance O-2122-3 
Special Use Request for Agri-Wedding Event Center 

 
The applicant for the Special Use Request for an Agri-Wedding Event Center at 3400 
72nd Ave. N.E. has requested postponement to the September 9, 2021 Planning 
Commission meeting. 
 
Due to residents' concerns, the applicant is getting the site reviewed to possibly 
modify the location of some of the proposed structures. The applicant plans to submit 
a sound plan and a new site plan and, therefore, it is not ready to appear on the 
Planning Commission agenda at this time. 
 
cc: Lora Hoggatt, Planning Services Manager 
 Jane Hudson, Planning Director 
 

 

  

 

 

 


